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Dear Parents/Carers,                                       Friday 19th April 2024 

   Robins Class Newsletter Summer Term 1 2024  
Welcome back to the summer term.  We hope you all had an enjoyable and relaxing Easter break.  The  
children have returned to school with lots of excitement for the new term, catching up with their friends  
and are already enjoying many of our new curriculum topics.  Please find below lots of important information  
about the term.  
 
P.E 
This half-term P.E. will continue on the following days: 
Tuesday - P.E. lesson and Active Lunchtime Club 
Thursday - Active Lunchtime Club 
We encourage families to send in P.E. kits which can stay in school for the half-term.  
Please can you ensure all kit is clearly labelled.  This way we can ensure any missing kit 
can be returned to the rightful owners. 

 
Forest Schools 
On a Thursday afternoon all of Robins children will be taking part in Forest Schools with  
Mrs Lloyd.  As requested please can you ensure your child has the relevant clothing.  This  
should include:  trousers, waterproof trousers, long sleeved top, jumper, waterproof  

coat, hat, gloves and wellies – ready for those colder days as well as the warmer ones! 
  

 
Homework: 
Reading:        Please encourage your child to practice their reading skills for a minimum of 10 minutes everyday. 
          Please remember to sign your child’s diary and their reading bookmarks.   
Spellings:      Weekly spellings will continue to be given on a Monday with a test on a Friday – apart from this  
                        week where the spelling test will be given on Monday 22nd April.  Children will be given 8-10  
                        spellings to learn every week.  We are continuing to use ‘Edshed’ this is an interactive way to  

        practice and learn spelling patterns through online games.  Log-in details can be found on the  
        inside cover of your child’s reading diary.   

Weekly homework:   This continues to be given on a Friday to be returned to school by the following  
                         Wednesday.  All pupils need to work on one step each week in their Math’s Practice  
                         Journals.  It is expected the pupils work no more than 30 minutes on this homework.  

                                       
Curriculum Learning:  

English: Maths: Science: Curriculum Blocks: 
This term we will continue to  
develop our skills in  
reading, writing, spelling  
and grammar.  
Our focus is: 
Instructions and  
Character Descriptions 

Y2: Fractions and Time 
 
Y3: Fractions, Money and  
      Time 

Our topic is Electricity. 
 
 

Design and Technology:  
Making a Mechanical  
Poster 
 
P.S.H.E:  Dreams and  
                Goals 
 

 
Best wishes 
Miss Tyler 

P.E. kit should include:  
white t-shirt, black shorts  
and trainers. 
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